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-----Original Message----- 
From:  
Sent: Tuesday, November 5, 2024 4:48 PM 
To: Wilfred Ka Hing CHU/PLAND <wkhchu@pland.gov.hk> 
Subject: Re: A/YL-LFS/538 - Clarification 
朱先生, 
 
有關A/YL-LFS/538的廁所會使用化糞池並會找專業人士按照ProPECC PN 1/23設計及建造。 
 
如有任何問題，可以隨時與本人聯絡。 
 
黃先生 
電話︰  

 
Wilfred Ka Hing CHU/PLAND 於 2024-11-05 16:29 寫到: 
> Dear Jacky, 
> 
> Regarding your submission of planning application no. A/YL-LFS/538, 
> please find below our comments for your further action please. 
> 
>  1.     Please clarify on the sewage treatment for the proposed toilet 
> (e.g. portable toilet or septic tank). 
> 
>  Should you wish to submit supplementary information in response to 
> the above, please do so by 6.11.2024 and submit in writing to 
> Secretary of the Town Planning Board (email: tpbpd@pland.gov.hk; 
> Address: 15/F, North Point Government Offices, 333 Java Road, North 
> Point, Hong Kong; Fax: 2877 0245) with copy to us.  
> 
> Thanks and Regards, 
> 
> Wilfred CHU 
> 
> TP/YLW4, TMYLW DPO, PlanD 
> 
> Tel: 2158 6290 
 




